
Parks and Recreation Board Meeting Minutes 

City of Mount Vernon 

November 10, 2020  

 

The Mount Vernon Parks and Recreation Board met on November 10, 2020, at 5:30 p.m. via 

Zoom virtual meeting with the following members present: Catherine Poduska, Loren Hoffman, 

Roman Meyers and Rory Wiebel. The board currently has one vacancy. Also in attendance: 

Parks and Recreation Director, Matt Siders. 

 

Approval of the Agenda. Motion made by Hoffman to approve agenda. Seconded by Wiebel. 

Carried all.  

 

Approval of the Minutes up to Sept. 9, 2020. Motion made by Hoffman to approve agenda. 

Seconded by Wiebel. Carried all.  

 

Directors Report. Siders updated the members on the progress of the LBC, including doubled 

numbers in daily usage. Girls’ basketball has started, mask procedures were implemented for all 

three towns participating.  

 

Discussion regarding City of Mount Vernon Trails Master Plan. The Nature Park project is 

complete, Wellness Center trail is almost complete. Members were asked to consider next 

projects to submit to council, Matt will provide updated number in December.    

 

Discussion regarding Pavilion and Gazebo rental rates. Siders gave board members an update 

on information given by other towns about rental rates. So far there are straight rates, not a 

deposit structure. More discussion will be needed. 

Subcommittee reports (Parks, Capital, Pool, Programming, and Volunteer). None reported.  

Old Business.  None. 

 

New Business.  None 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:30 p.m., November 10, 2020 

 

Respectfully submitted 

Catherine Poduska, Mount Vernon Parks and Rec Chair 

   

   

 


